
 
 

Heathwood Hall Middle School 

New Student Orientation 

 

 All fifth-grade students and their parents will attend Fifth Grade Orientation on 

Monday, Aug. 15, from 1:00-2:30 pm in the Nord Middle School building.  Dress is 

casual, and students and parents will meet the fifth-grade teachers and Middle School 

administrative team in the 2nd floor Commons area.  Students are welcome to use this 

time on campus to set up their lockers. 

 

 All new 6th, 7th, and 8th- grade students and their parents will attend a New Middle 

School Student Orientation on Tuesday, Aug. 16, from 8:30-10:00 am in the Nord 

Middle School building. Dress is casual, and students and parents will meet their grade-

level teachers and Middle School administrative team in the 2nd floor Commons 

area.  Students are welcome to use this time on campus to set up their lockers. 

 

 Locker Set-Up Drop-In Time for Current 6th, 7th, and 8th-grade students. All 

current 6th-8th Middle School students may visit the Nord Middle School building on 

Tuesday, August 16, from 10:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. to set up their lockers.  This is entirely 

optional, and students may choose to wait until the first day of school to bring their 

supplies. Students should bring their own locker shelving (click for an example) and may 

choose to bring magnets to decorate their lockers.  No stickers or other adhesives are 

permitted in or outside of the lockers. 
 

https://www.amazon.com/LockerMate-Organizer-Stackable-Standard-Lockers/dp/B09VTNCBLL/ref=sr_1_9?keywords=locker+shelf&qid=1655388703&sr=8-9

